
From: Bob Walsh <robertwalsh620@comcast.net>  
Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2020 11:24 AM 
To: planning-dept <planning-dept@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: OPPOSITION TO: AMENDMENT TO CONDITIONAL USE-318-3245 PETRONIA; 802-806 WHITE HEAD; 
809-811 TERRY LN 
 
Dear Planning Board Members, 
 
I would like to be on record here that I am in opposition to the request for an amendment to the conditional usage 
above. Restuarant management has not complied with the existing conditional usage with regards to hours of 
operation, and garbage management. Until they show that they are serious about adhering to the existing conditional 
usage granted, the Planning Board should not make concessions to expand the conditional usage. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Robert Walsh 
810 Terry Ln 
Key West, Fl 33040 
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